
What Glow should
be used for?

Glow is Scotland’s nationally available digital
environment that can be used to  support learning across

the whole curriculum.  

Eligibility for an account requires individuals to work directly with learners or in the support
of curriculum delivery.  PVG or Disclosure checks are required  prior to the issuing of

accounts.

Direct contact with 
 parents via learner
account (requiring
login).

Appropriate Use

Communicating and
sharing resources
with learners.

Collaborating with
colleagues on creating
learning resources
and school
organisation.

Collaborating and
sharing with non
Glow users - e.g
NHS and non
Education satff.

Inappropriate Use

Storing learning
materials so they can
that can be accessed
on any wifi enabled
device.

Creating Glow Blogs
or Google Sites to post  
appropriate
information or
resources for parents.

If the activity your were planning does not fall into the acceptable
uses listed above please contact ICT to discuss alternative solutions.

Storage of sensitive
data that you would
not be happy if it
was seen by others
outside your
control.

Sharing login details
and storing/sharing
inappropriate  or
copyright materials


